
The Message is suspending Bulletin Board listings 

By Tim Lilley 

The Message editor 

On March 13, the Diocese of Evansville announced additional steps it is taking to prevent the 
spread of the Coronavirus.  

As a result of the many parish, school and ministry cancellations – and cancellation notices The 
Message has received from other entities across the diocese and region – we are suspending 
publication of Bulletin Board listings through at least our April 10 issue.  

Thanks your patience and understanding. 


